
May 8, 2022 

“Living the Jesus Life — Contemplatives in Action” is the theme of this 

year’s Annual Spring Conference meeting. We intend to meet in person 

for a time of soulful recovery and revival amid the exhaustion created by 

the pandemic and the new realities to which we’ve had to adapt.  

Spiritual practices (prayer, meditation, scripture study) and active living 

(ministering to the needs of our communities) unite us for a weekend of 

living together the Jesus life. 

There are currently no COVID related restrictions for attendance at this 

meeting. We are following CDC guidelines for large group gatherings.   

Should those guidelines change, our meeting restrictions will change  

accordingly.  We will keep you updated via our website and PSEC eNews. 

For agenda, documents and more information regarding  

Spring Annual Meeting 2022...  
go to:  psec.org, click on the  PSEC 2022 Spring Annual Meeting 

slider at the top of the opening page 

For questions contact Susan at the PSEC office at susan@psec.org  

or 484-949-8774 x 312 

PSEC SPRING ANNUAL MEETING 2022 

Registration Closes May 16th 
Are Your Church Delegates Registered? 

Living the Jesus Life: 
Contemplatives in Action 

Friday, June 3—Saturday, June 4, 2022 

@ West Chester University 

700 S. High St. , West Chester, PA   

Register at:   https://psecspring2022.eventbrite.com  

Babysitters Needed for Spring Annual Meeting  

 We are looking for babysitters for our upcoming Spring Annual meeting 
taking place June 3-4 at West Chester University. Anyone interested 
must be over the age of 18 and must have their PA clearances. Time 
slots being sought are as follows: 

Friday, June 3: 

9:00 am – 12:00 noon 

1:15 pm – 4:00 pm  

6:15 pm – 8:30pm  

Saturday, June 4: 

8:45 am – 12:00 noon 

1:15 pm – 5:30 pm 

Sitters may work one shift, an entire day or both days. Sitters will  
receive free lunch and/or dinner if covering both shifts on either side of 
those meal times. Compensation will be $20/hour. Please share this 
opportunity with childcare/ nursery attendants you know. Anyone  
interested should contact Susan at the Conference office at  
susan@psec.org.  

On May 16, registration closes for the Annual Spring Meeting in West 
Chester. Please register your clergy, church delegates, visitors and  
children as soon as possible! There is also a registration option to view 
general sessions without voice or vote virtually.  

mailto:susan@psec.org

